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Migrant Education Program Fall Training

Aida, our Migrant Family Liaison and I have both been attending various migrant program 
trainings this week. It is always helpful to hear about what other programs are doing across the 
state and how to better serve our students and families. I am thankful for our MEP staff and all 
the services we are able to provide here in Homedale. 

Newcomer Course

As a district we are seeing more and more newcomers enroll. We are looking at the possibly of 
rearranging our secondary EL teacher’s schedule to provide a period of support to specifically 
better assist our newcomer students. 


